
To:  Deering Board of Selectmen 
 
From:  Chief Andy Anderson 
 
Date:  1 March 2012  
 
Subject: Monthly Report 
 
This month’s report will cover the period from 1 February to 29 February 2012. 
The Deering Fire and Rescue responded to 15 calls during the month.    
 
All of our apparatus is in service. 
 
The turnout gear washer and dryer are in service at the Donovan Station.  We 
have been cleaning the old PPE that is still serviceable; the Explorers have 
inherited some of the gear while others have been placed in storage.  We are in 
the process of disposing of all turnout gear that is not compliant. 
 
EMS training for the month was held on the 21st.  Concord Paramedic Tony 
Manning gave us a presentation on the use of Intraosseous Infusion.  This 
Advanced Life Support tool increases our capability to deliver medication to our 
patients.  
 
The short month combined with a busy work schedule for our Training Officer 
forced us to postpone Fire Training for the month of February.  An additional 
training date has been scheduled for March.   
 
The Fire and Rescue Call Summary, Ambulance Call Summary, and Apparatus 
Report for the month of February are attached.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Chief Andy Anderson 
Deering Fire and Rescue 
 
Cc: File 
 Assistant Chief C. Ladue 
 Deputy Chief J. Tramontozzi 
 
 
 
 
 
 


